
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Al-Amiry, discusses strengthening Coordination
framework, State Running Coalition

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the head of Fatah Coalition,

Mr. Hadi Al-Amiry on Saturday, 20/5/2023, and discussed the political scene developments, the

upcoming dues, and ways to support the government to implement its program according to

priorities, especially the services and discussed ways to strengthen the Coordination Framework

and the State Running Coalition and their cohesion.

His Eminence stressed the importance of hasting the adoption of the state budget and preserving

everyone’s rights and the importance of having the budget fit for the priorities of the

government.

H.E. reiterated the call to transition from the current state of stability to a sustainable

state and stated that sustainable stability isn’t a result of the government’s movement, yet by

synergizing  the  efforts  of  the  government,  political  powers,  and  social  and  economic

activities.

H.E.  also  reiterated  the  importance  of  Iraq’s  openness  to  its  Islamic,  Arabic,  and

international surroundings, as Iraq has proven its intentions and trajectory to be with

everyone and with resolving differences through dialogue and finding commonalities. H.E.

stressed that the world’s vision of Iraq is changing due to the political, social, security,

and economic change Iraq is witnessing.


